


A weekend of bridge
hosted by

Cheltenham Bridge Club & Gloucester County Bridge Association 
at Dean Close School

Dean Close School is a great venue with modern conference facilities.

To book your chosen events and meals please visit Cheltenham Bridge 
Clubs website https://www.cheltenhambridgeclub.com.
Entries for all events will close on Friday 23rd August at 18:00, with 
registration on each day from 10:15, for an 11:00 start.

There will be free tea and coffee, and good value lunches will be available 
in Dean Close cafeteria, which is approx 100m from Centenary Hall, meals 
must be pre-ordered by Wednesday 21st August at midnight. This can be 
done via a link on the full information on the club website. The lunch break 
will last about 40-60 minutes.

For all queries, please email congress@cheltenhambridgeclub.com. If 
you are late arriving on the day please call Ro Kaye - Tel. No. 07843 082665

 
Please note that Dean Close ask that you do not bring food or drinks inside the Hall, 

but water will be available throughout the day.

Congress will be in Dean Close School’s Centenary Hall
Parking is free, the main car park being behind Turner 
House, 65 Lansdown Road, Cheltenham, GL51 6QH. 
Blue Badge holders can park in front of the Hall.


